
 

 COMMITTEE TRANSMITTAL 

 

 Orange County Transportation Authority 

 550 South Main Street / P.O. Box 14184 / Orange / California 92863-1584 / (714) 560-OCTA (6282) 

November 9, 2020 
 
 

To: Members of the Board of Directors 

 

From: Laurena Weinert, Clerk of the Board 
 
 

Subject:  Service Authority for Freeway Emergencies Call Box Upgrade and 
Reduction Plan 

 

Regional Planning and Highways Committee Meeting of November 2, 2020 

 

 Present: Directors Bartlett, Chaffee, Delgleize, Muller, M. Murphy,        
R. Murphy, and Pulido 

 Absent: None 
 
 
Committee Vote 
 
Following the roll call vote, this item was declared passed 7-0 by the Members 
present. 
 

 
Committee Recommendation 

 
Authorize staff to reduce the number of freeway call boxes operated by the   
Orange County Service Authority for Freeway Emergencies as part of a required 
call box radio upgrade. 


